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Great news! Friday 6th March 10am-12pm- Years 5/6  

We have just accepted an invitation for the children in Years 5 and 6 to take part in the Cheltenham 
Music Festival. This is a great opportunity to perform to an audience in the beautiful Town Hall. It 
is opportunities like this that are offered because of the high standards the children have reached 
under the guidance and support of their brass teacher, Mr Loveridge. More information will follow 
nearer the time but there will be an opportunity open to you to come and watch. 

KS1 Gymnastics 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

Well done to all the children who put in an application to become 

Digital Leaders. Mrs Richards is looking forward to meeting all the 

applicants and training up the new team. This is another great 

opportunity for the children to be part of the school team, taking 

on a very responsible and supportive role. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Big Write Title is: I Wish……… 

This can be a fairy tale, personal wish for your own life, the environment or a story with magic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner Money Debt 

We are concerned that there are a small number of parents that 
are allowing their dinner money debt to build up to an 

unacceptably high amount. Despite sending reminders by text 
and letter these are not always being paid. 

We currently have £720 of debt. The school will endeavour to 
recover this money. If it is not paid it is all the children that 

suffer because ultimately it is the school that has to pay the bill. 
You should be aware of how tight school budgets are. We ask 

everyone to act responsibly. Of course, if you have any issues we 
will listen to you but our system operates like a restaurant. You 
do not order food that you are not prepared to pay for. Thank 

you for your understanding on this serious matter. 

 

Well Done Team! 

Castle Hill came 3rd 
out of 12 schools in 

the Gloucester 
Schools Gymnastic 

Competition. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a part time vacancy in the kitchen. 

If you are interested please ring 

CATERLINK: 01452 346796 

 

Spring Term 

Key Dates for Spring Term 2020 

Monday 17th February- Friday 21st February- Half Term  

Tuesday 17th March-Parents’ Evening- 3.20pm-6pm 

Thursday 19th March- Parents’ Evening- 4pm-7pm 

Friday 27th March-PAWS in 

Friday 3rd April – Term finishes at 2pm 

Monday 6th April- Friday 17th April – Easter Holiday 

 

 

 

 


